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Hi Everyone!

| am happy to be at this year's Spring Assembly! Last year, | missed it as | was chairing Soberfest which
was a a great time - fellowship, recovery and being outside! At the fall assembly | went over time and will
do my best to keep it under 3 minutes, but there's so much happening at these events and much to
share.

Since December, | visited 9 district meetings in an effort to encourage support and seek volunteers for
the 5 AA events with Al-Anon participation. It’s been a great experience! | meet new friends, see familiar
faces and get to share my enthusiasm for this service and our cooperation with AA. | appreciate the
positive feedback from my visits and very grateful to have left some district meetings with a list of
volunteers! In the next few months, | look forward to visiting districts 3, 6 and 13!

In January, | started a monthly Zoom meeting for the event chairs, co-chairs, volunteers and supporters
to give updates, ask questions and express what the event may still need regarding support. This is
summarized in my monthly reports that Karen sends out to DRs. Please keep sharing these updates with
your GRs and group’s members.

Here’s what’s happening this year!
The Round up last March was awesome, many thanks to all who participated!

Soberfest is next weekend at the Willington Campground; | am charing; we have a spiritual speaker,
workshops with Al-Anon and Alateen speakers, and a family in recovery! Moderators are needed - if
you’ll be there and want to help, please let me know.

Rompiendo Fronteras is July 27th in New Britain. Amy and Patty are the event chairs, there will be an Al-
Anon workshop, an Al-Anon (and possibly an Alateen) speaker, Al-Anon service tables, volunteers,
fellowship and lunch! A lot is packed into this one day! Don't miss it!

The Area 11 Convention will be at the Sheraton hotel at Bradley Airport in September: Janine and Jana
are this event’s Chair and Co-Chair. Volunteers are needed, please support them!

CSCYPAA will be at the Marriott in Mystic in November. | need a chairperson to host this event! Yes, this
is a young people’s event but everyone is welcome - no one is ever carded! Have you ever said, | wish |
found Al-Anon sooner? Its another opportunity to deepen our personal recovery, encourage and
understand our alcoholic relatives.

My contact info is below, let me know if you can help!
Check out CTAlanon.org for registrations forms and other information!
Hope to see you at an event!

My next monthly committee meeting is set for Monday, 24 June at 7pm.
Zoom Meeting ID: 826 7347 9585, Passcode 121212.

Respectfully submitted and with LIS,
Stephanie R.
AA Events Coordinator



